
 
 

 

Late Night Art information for the High Street District 

As part of Artweek in the city centre – Tues 9 October 2018, 5 – 9pm 

 
Dear businesses  

 

We would like to let you know about Late Night Art and the art installations that will be 

taking place in the High Street District on Tuesday 9 October 2018 as part of Artweek in the 

city centre. Road closures are proposed for O’Connell Street and Freyberg Place for the 

event – please read on for more details. Artists have been in touch already with businesses 

directly impacted by the planned activities.  

 

Road closure – O’Connell Street and Freyberg Place 

Road closures are proposed for O’Connell Street between Shortland Street and Chancery 

Street and Freyberg Place between O’Connell Street and High Street from 10am - 10pm for 

the set-up, the actual event and the pack down.  

 

We have submitted all the necessary documentation to Council for the event permit. The 

road closure plans are below for O’Connell Street and the Freyberg Place bollards will be up. 

 

   

Loading – O’Connell Street 

As the O’Connell Street road closure is planned from 10am, loading on the street will need 

to be completed by then, or loading zones on other streets used. Please let us know if you 

have any specific loading requirements on this day that may be impacted by our plans. 

 



 
 

Rubbish and recycling kerbside collection – O’Connell Street 

O’Connell Street rubbish and recycling will be collected at the usual time from the corner of 

O’Connell and Shortland Streets, so please place your rubbish there. Other rubbish 

collections will take place as usual.  

 

Art installation details 

 

• Urban Art Village – O’Connell Street and Freyberg Place, 12pm – 9pm 

A village of six art projects created and built by students from the University of 

Auckland's School of Architecture, with creative and interactive activities for all ages.  

 
• Visible Invisible Primary free performances and Quick Draw free portraits – 

Freyberg Place, 5pm – 6.30pm 

• Changing Lanes laneway art - Durham Street East and Upper Vulcan Lane, all week  

• And more – see heartofthecity.co.nz/late-night-art for the full line up 

 

Opportunity for businesses 

Late Night Art and the events within it typically attract large numbers of arts and culture 

fans to the city centre, so there may be opportunities for your business to take advantage of 

these extra crowds in the area.  

 

We appreciate that events of this nature may cause some inconvenience to you, however, 

we have considered the area when submitting the proposal and have taken every 

opportunity to minimize the impact on the surrounding residents and businesses.  

 

For specific feedback, queries about access or concerns about any of the events listed above, 

you can contact Sonya Gandras at Heart of the City on 09 379 8000 or the Auckland Council 

Event Facilitator Ruchita Patel on 021 724 100. Any queries regarding road closures on the 

day of the event, please contact Eddie Noble from Evolution Road Services on 021 304 149.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

The team at Heart of the City 

Project locations marked 

on map to left 

 

1. Matt Liggins  

 

2. Gabi Maffey 

Two site options – Will have 

some music performance 

 

3. Paul Roper 

Two sites 

 

4. Seth Schanzer 

 

5. Sharon Shin 

Will have some music  

 

6. Chelsie Johnson  

 


